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Fleming Middle School 

PRINCIPAL’S NEWS 
Dear Parents & Guardians, 

     We are on the home stretch!  This can be a scary time for students.  Eighth grad-

ers are realizing that they are nine weeks away from High School.  SUPER 

COOL!  Sixth and seventh grade students are becoming comfortable with the rigors 

of middle school. 

     Recently, our spring sports season began.  We have 82 students participating in 

track and field!  This is a great site to behold.  Studies show that the more extracur-

ricular activities students participate in the better their grades and attitudes towards 

school.  It certainly looks like we are going to put this to the test again.  I want to 

thank our coaches and several parent volunteers who have stepped up to assist in 

supporting these athletes in this sport. As a reminder, if you are interested in assist-

ing our track program please don’t hesitate. WE WANT YOU! It is a simple online 

form.  Look for the link on our webpage under the tab school!  No experience re-

quired, but it is appreciated!   

     The spring time is an eventful time where students get to really demonstrate how 

much they’ve grown.  Parents please be watchful for these ‘aha’ moments as they 

really are a precious opportunity to see growth.  Fleming will be hosting several 

major opportunities to demonstrate their growth both in and out of school. Look 

through this newsletter to find out the times of these events. 

     Fleming is still focused on relationships with our community, parents, and stu-

dents so please don’t hesitate to drop by or call us. As always, we enjoy listening to 

your ideas and we love sharing all of the great things that are happening at Fleming. 

 

My best, 

 

Sid Hobgood - Principal 

Upcoming  
Events 

 

 4/5 Track Meet in Ashland 

 4/6 District Spelling Bee 

 4/8  Oregon Battle of the 

Books  

 4/12 Track Meet at NVHS 

 4/13 Spring Fling Dance 

 4/18 School Board Meeting @ 

Lorne Byrne M.S. 

 4/19 Track Meet in Eagle Point 

 4/20 & 4/21 - Parent Teacher 

Conferences  

 4/28 Jog-a-lot  

 4/27 Track Meet at NVHS 

 4/29-5/1 Leadership  

       Conference 

 6th Grade Outdoor School 

Meeting - Stay Tuned! 

 

Important Bus News 
When we come back from Spring 
Break Azalea Road at Ewe 

Creek will be closed. Due to this, 

students that catch the bus on 
Riessen Road will need to be 

picked up and dropped off at 
Hixon Road. Fleming from Old 

Azalea to White Fir will be 

picked up 20 minutes early. In 
the afternoon Fleming and North 

Valley students will be dropped 
20 minutes later. If you have any 

questions, please call  First 

Student at 541-476-7733 



Library 

 
Fleming’s team got 3rd place 

out of 21 teams during Ore-

gon Battle of the Books!  

Great Job!!! 
Sabrina Harding 

Rae Ann Schrock 

Lucas Weaver 

Brett Elzy & 

Kyra Mobley 

After School New 
Classes 

Classes start after Spring Break 

Mondays 

Archery 
Arts & Crafts  

CPR 
DJ Madness             

Tuesdays 
Digital Art 

Future Planning 
Yoga 

Tutoring 

Wednesdays 
Builders Club            

Cooking 
Digital Art 

Singing 

Thursdays 
Tutoring 

Yoga 

PARENT TIP OF THE MONTH 
 With the time change and more light comes later nights.  Go ahead and enforce a 

curfew, your kids and teachers will thank you the next morning.   

 

 Parent Teacher Conferences are coming!! Call us to set an appointment.  

 Use ParentVue and/or StudentVue to always see your students progress. 

**Don’t forget we have Homework Helphouse from 8-845am Monday - Thursday where your student can 
come and receive some extra classroom support. 

Track Season is Underway! 
We have 82 students participating this 

season. Huge thanks to all of our coaches this year!! Take a moment 

and let them know you appreciate all they do! Coaches, athletes and 

parents donated their time on a Sunday and cleaned up many areas of 

the track. It looks great!! Our two home track meets at North Valley 

are Wednesday April 12th and Thursday April 27th. It takes many 

volunteers to run a successful event. If you are available to help, 

contact the office. Go Cavaliers!! 

Click Here to look at the 
Immunization and Exemption 
rates report for Three Rivers 

School District 

ATHLETICS 

We had two 8th grade students 

at the State Wrestling 

Tournament. Trey Chavez 

placed 8th and Logan Burdan 

placed 4th. Congratulations to 

theses two 

students!! 

SMARTER  

BALANCED 

Testing begins on 

April 10th.  If you are 

looking to opt out 

please go to the 

district website for 

further information 

regarding this 

process. 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/0B2o5-Jpu-bMlRnVOem5xMkVpQmgxRWF3aVItTm9US2RmV2RV/view?usp=sharing

